
 

October 23 -29 is National Lead Poisoning Prevention Week 
 
Did you know that children who are exposed to any amount of lead are at risk of having serious 

health problems? It is important to talk to your doctor or health care provider about getting your 

child tested for lead!  

 

Blood lead tests are required for children at both 12- and 24-months. If your child is under the 

age of 6 years, and has never been tested for lead, they should be tested right away!  

 

To learn more about the effects of lead and the steps you can take to prevent your child from 

being exposed, click here for additional information in multiple languages.                                

Ask your healthcare provider to test your children for lead at 12 months, 

and again at 24 months! 

 

Any children under the age of 6 years that have not been tested for lead, 

also need to be tested! 

 #BeLeadFree    #NLPPW2022    #LeadFreeKids 
 

                                                        

https://www.state.nj.us/humanservices/dmahs/clients/lpprm/
https://twitter.com/NJDHS
http://www.facebook.com/NJDHS

